
Football Award 

 

Bailey Jenkyns, from Miss 

Evans’s Year 5 class, received 

the ‘Player of the Night’ 

medal at his weekly football 

camp. He has improved his 

skills a lot since joining and 

he really loves it.  

 

Well done Bailey, keep it up! 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 SATs - Throughout May 
 

Year 6 SATs - Wk Beginning 9th May 
 

Year 5 - Thurston Trip - Wk Beginning 2nd May 
 

Spring Half Term - Break up - Thursday 26th May 

                                 Return    -  Monday 6th June 

 

(Friday 27th May is an INSET day for staff) 
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Writing Competition 

 

Many of our children entered the BBC Radio 2        

competition ‘500 Words’. They were asked to write a 

500 word story and submit it online. 

Archie Gray has made it through the first round of 

judging. His story, entitled The Coronation, was chosen 

out of thousands of entries across the country.      

Entries are judged on originality, plot,                     

characterisation, language and enjoyment.  

The winning story will be read live on Radio 2 by a    

celebrity! Fingers crossed for the next round of    

judging Archie! 

 

 

School Nurse Drop In 

 

Next School Nurse 

Monthly Drop In Session 

 

Wednesday 27th April from 8.30am 
 

The nurse will be available to discuss any health or  

behaviour issues you may have, regarding your child. 

No appointment is necessary, just hand your name in at 

the main office on that morning. 

Jujitsu Award 

 

 

Devon Steehouder, in Mrs 

Hotchkiss’s Reception Class 

passed her Yellow 2 Belt in      

Jujitsu.   

 

Very well done Devon.  



 

 

Queen Elizabeth II’s 90th Birthday 

As you will know, our Queen’s 90th   

birthday is next week. Whilst we will be 

mentioning this in school, we will be    

holding a real celebration in June, to    

coincide with the official celebrations in 

London.  

We hope to hold a ‘street party’ and have the children 

dress in red, white and blue for the day. Further         

information will be sent out nearer the time.  

 

Goodbye & Good Luck! 
 

We are sad to inform you that our Sports Coach, Finn 

Lynch is leaving us today, to take up a new post at      

Sunderland AFC. Finn will be taking on the role of            

developing the 8-11 year olds at the club. 
 

We will all miss him hugely and wish him the very best of 

luck in his new job. The KS2 children will continue to 

have PE with a new coach, who will join us next week. 

 

Here is Finn with some of our Year 6 children. 

 

Nursery Easter Craft Day 

Many thanks to all of the parents and carers 

who came along and joined in the fun at our 

Easter Craft Day, in the Nursery. There 

were feathers and glitter everywhere! 

 

 

Please recycle this newsletter  

 


